
To Whom It May Concern

The merSETA acknowledges receipt of the mandatory grant submission.  You will be advised via e-mail
on the status of the grant once the verification process has been concluded.

The merSETA hereby confirms that the above organisation is a registered merSETA levy paying member
and have submitted their mandatory grant application for the period 1 January 2024 to 31 December
2024.

Should you have any queries or require assistance, please do not hesitate to contact the merSETA Call
Centre on: 086 163 7738 for assistance.

PRO-HYDRAULICS PTY LTD
P O BOX 707

L240708372

PINETOWN

Tel: 031 705 4104
Fax: 031 705 4542
Email: anesha@prohyd.co.za
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Yours in Skills Development,

merSETA Administration
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